
    No         :   LTR-1000-236215 
 
    Da          te: 2019/10/14 
 
    Enc          l: No 

To: Mr.V. Aksenov WANO-MC Directorate  

 

Sub: RCC Working Group Meeting  

 

Dear Sir, 

In reply to your letter No.MC-19/1068 dated 26 December 2019 on “RCC Working 

Group Meeting”, I would like to appreciate you for your invitation and let you know that 

Mr. EHSAN EMAMJOMEH (Nuclear Safety Manager at NPPD Co. of Iran) will participate 

in the next Regional Crisis Center (RCC) working group in Moscow on 03-04 December 

2019.  

         It is noteworthy that his travel information will be forwarded to you upon 

completing the travel arrangements. 

Your kind collaboration is highly appreciated in advance. 

 

Sincerely yours 

R.Banazadeh  

Bushehr NPP Manager & Managing Director  
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اون   ع م م تر ني مح دسي ف ن ه د شرکت م ي ول عه و ت وس رژي ت مي ان ن ات را   اي


